
 

TNR/EXCACD/089/2022-23       Date: 03/03/2023 
 

Dear Parents , 

Greetings! 

Let me express my heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support throughout the academic year that has 

just concluded. Your cooperation and involvement in your child's education have been instrumental in our 

success as a school. 

We are immensely proud of the hard work and dedication that our students have demonstrated throughout 

the year, and we are thrilled with the academic achievements that they have attained. We are confident that 

these accomplishments will serve them well as they move forward in their educational journey. 

As we look ahead to the new academic year, we are excited about the opportunities and challenges that lie 

ahead. We are committed to providing the best possible learning environment for your child, and we are 

confident that, with your continued support, we can achieve great things. 

We hope that you will continue to work closely with us to help your child achieve their full potential. 

Together, we can make a positive difference in the lives of our students. 

Please note a few pointers for your reference – 

 Important Dates 

o Final PTM to share Report Cards – 18.3.23 

o New Session begins – 20.3.23 

o Summer Holiday begins – 22.4.23 

 

 Please note that as our Report Cards are generated through a common software that also 

manages the accounts, REPORT CARDS CAN NOT BE GENERATED IF THE ENTIRE 

DUE FEE OF 2022-23 IS NOT CLEARED. 

 

 Issue of Books and Uniforms 

 Books and Uniforms can be purchased from the school premises on the following days – 

Classes Date 

VI - IX 13-03-2023 & 14-03-2023 

I - V 15-03-2023 & 16-03-2023 

Kindergarten 17-03-2023 & 18-03-2023 

 

 Please note that from the academic year 2023-24, we are going back to the standard mode of 

fee payment in 3 terms. 

FEE DUE DATES 

Term I + Annual Fee 10
th

 April 2023 

Term II 10
th

  August 2023 

Term III 10
th

 December 2023 

Please note that a late fee of Rs10/- per day will be charged for late fee payment. 

Thank you once again for your support, and we look forward to welcoming you and your child to the new 

academic year. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sudeshna Mairal 

Principal, TNREA 


